Danubius information regarding the article published in Napi Gazdaság today 

Danubius Hotels Rt. informs its shareholders that in an article titled “The Czech daughter of Danubius is performing well” published in the Napi Gazdaság today, the CEO of the Czech company replied to the questions put to him by the CTK News agency not based on the IAS and calculated into HUF but according to the figures compiled in line with the Czech national regulations and expressed in Czech crowns. 

It is not the company’s policy to comment our analyst’s expectations before the publication of any flash report. 

The company shall publish its consolidated report under IAS in line with the regulations of the Capital Market Law and The Budapest Stock Exchange on August 14, which is of course significantly different from that of the performance of a subsidiary.

